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 17 October 2023  

  

Dear Delyth, 

The Welsh Government’s strategic forward approach to its relationship with the European Union  

On Friday 6 October I received a letter from the First Minister, following his appearance before my 

Committee on Monday 18 September, in which he outlines the Welsh Government’s strategic forward 

approach to its relationship with the European Union. 

We noted the letter at our meeting on Monday 9 October, and it can be viewed here: LJC(6)-27-23 - 

Paper 16 - Letter from the First Minister, 6 October 2023. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Huw Irranca-Davies 

Chair 

Delyth Jewell MS  

Chair, Culture, Communications, Welsh Language, Sport, and 

International Relations Committee  
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